
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
College	Tuesday:		
Wear	your	college	gear!	
	

	
beverlyhighlights.com	
	
Fridays	are	Norman	Pride	Days!	
Wear	your	ORANGE	and	BLACK!	
Go	Normans!	

	
If	you	DO	NOT	have	a	2014‐2015	BHHS	parking		
permit,	you	CANNOT	park	anywhere	on	campus.		
NO	exceptions!	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

Tuesday	 May	26,	2015	
Period	2	 8:20	a.m.	–	10:25	a.m.	
Nutrition	 10:25	a.m.	–	10:35	a.m.	
Period	3	 10:45	a.m.	–	12:50	p.m.	
Lunch	 12:50	p.m.	–	1:30	p.m.	
Period	8	 1:40	p.m.	–	3:45	p.m.	

Wednesday May	27,	2015
Period	7 8:20	a.m.	–	10:25 a.m.
Nutrition 10:25	a.m.	–	10:35 a.m.
Period 6 10:45	a.m.	–	12:50 p.m.
Lunch 12:50	p.m.	–	1:30 p.m.
Period	1 1:40	p.m.	–	3:45 p.m.

Thursday May	28,	2015
Period	4 8:20 a.m.	– 10:25 a.m.
Nutrition 10:25 a.m.	– 10:35 a.m.
Period 5 10:45 a.m.	– 12:50 p.m.
Lunch 12:50 p.m.	– 1:30 p.m.
Period	9 1:40 p.m.	– 3:45 p.m.

FRIDAY, MAY 22, 2015 

Attention	All	Students	
Parking	On	Campus!!!	

	
 You	must	park	in	your	assigned	spot.	

PROHIBITED	AREAS:		
‐	Visitor	and	Staff	Lots	
‐	Reserved	spaces:		
LOT	B	1‐5	
LOT	C	223‐228	
LOT	PE	260‐270	and	273‐277	
	

 You	must	have	your	permit	visible	and	posted	in	
the	REAR	VIEW	mirror	(not	flipped	over	nor	
behind	another	permit)	

	
 DID	SOMEONE	PARK	IN	YOUR	SPOT?	

Report	it	to	Campus	Security	or	by	email	to	
mbuckley@bhusd.org	When	you	report	this,	be	
sure	to	IDENTIFY	the	car	in	your	spot	(make,	
model,	color)	and	the	BHHS	parking	pass	number	
(if	it	has	one).	

	
STUDENTS	WITH	PARKING	PERMITS:		
NOTICE:	You	may	NOT	go	to	your	cars	during	school	
hours	starting	Monday,	January	5th.	

 PLAN	AHEAD	–	USE	YOUR	LOCKER	
 Parking	lot	doors	will	be	locked	at	the	start	of	

period	2.	
 If	you	are	in	the	lot	or	go	to	your	car,	you	could	

receive	a	1‐day	suspension.	
 Seniors	who	go	to	their	cars	will	lose	

participation	privileges	in	senior	activities.	
 You	may	be	subject	to	a	ticket/fine	if	you	violate	

any	of	the	above	rules!	

SCHEDULE	FOR	NEXT	WEEK		
	
Monday:	Holiday	(no	school)	
Tuesday:	Finals	Schedule	(see	below)	
Wednesday:	Finals	Schedule	(see	below)	
Thursday:	Finals	Schedule	(see	below)	
Friday:	Pupil	Free	(Graduation)	

												Congratulations,	
	Beverly	Hills	High	School	
													Class	of	2015!	



 

	
	
	
	
	
BHHS	Student	Parking	Permit	applications	for	NEXT	YEAR	(2015‐2016)	are	now	available	in	House	B.	
	
The	Beverly	Hills	Public	Library	is	 looking	for	high	school	students	to	volunteer	in	their	exciting	Summer	Reading	Club.	This	
summer,	teen	volunteers	will	have	the	opportunity	to	help	younger	children	build	early	literacy	skills	in	our	“Read	Together”	
program.	Teens	will	read	to	children,	and	listen	as	young	children	practice	their	reading.	For	an	application,	please	email	Mrs.	
Chi	at	achi@bhusd.org.	Volunteer	experience	begins	on	Wednesday,	May	27	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Yearbook	distribution	will	begin	Monday,	May	18	at	the	student	store.	We	will	distribute	from	3:00‐3:30.	Books	WILL	NOT	
be	sold	this	day.	We	will	continue	distribution	during	lunch	from	May	19‐22.	Books	will	be	sold	Tuesday	through	Friday	for	
$150	cash	only.		Credit	cards	and	checks	will	not	be	accepted.	
	
All	Library	Materials	are	due.	Stop	by	the	Library	to	check	that	your	obligations	have	been	cleared.	Thank	you!	
	
Textbooks:	All	Seniors	must	return	their	textbooks	and	pay	any	outstanding	fines	no	later	than	Thursday,	May	21,	2015,	or	
you	will	not	be	able	to	receive	your	graduation	seat	assignment.	Early	drop	off	is	encourage.	
 
All	other	students,	the	textbook	room	is	now	accepting	your	return	books.		
All	fines	must	be	paid	in	the	student	store	and	proof	of	payment	returned	to	the	textbook	room	for	clearance.	
	
LOST	and	FOUND	 If	you	have	 lost	 items	during	the	semester,	please	come	and	check	the	Lost	and	Found	 in	 the	Attendance	
Office	–	any	items	not	claimed	by	May	28,	2015	will	be	donated	to	charity.	
	
The	BHHS	Bosse	Library	has	U.S.	Postal	Service	“forever”	postage	stamps	for	sale	–	they	are	$.60	each.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Part‐Time	 Job	Selling	Ads	(new	4/29)	 :	Phone	Sales	 Job	at	a	 local	newspaper.	Flexible	hours,	$10/hr	plus	commission.	Monday	 through	
Friday.	Send	resumes	to	karen@bhweekly.com	or	contact	at	(310)	809‐5100.	Primarily	looking	for	juniors	and	seniors.		
	
Part‐Time	File	Clerk	for	Law	Firm	(New	5/19)	–	A	Century	City	law	firm	is	looking	for	a	mature,	responsible	student	to	work	
this	 summer	 and	 the	 coming	 school	 year	 as	 a	 file	 clerk.	 The	 job	 involves	 filing,	 answering	 phones,	 transcribing	 messages,	
scanning	documents	and	other	computer	work.	The	student	should	have	a	strong	GPA,	be	proficient	at	Word,	have	good	typing	
speed,	 and	have	 some	knowledge	of	Excel.	 Interest	 in	pursuing	a	 legal	 career	 is	welcome	but	not	 imperative	Student	would	
work	3‐4	days	per	week,	for	4	hours	per	day	(12‐16	hours	per	week)	(3:00	pm	to	7:00	pm).	Student	would	be	trained	towards	
the	 end	 of	 June	 and	 begin	 working	 end	 of	 June	 beginning	 of	 July.	 Interested	 students	 should	 email	 Cindy	 Dubin	 at	
cdubin@bhusd.org,	including	their	resume	as	an	attachment	and	noting	“Century	City	Law	Clerk	Position”	in	the	subject	matter.	
Please	submit	your	resume	by	Tuesday,	May	26th	at	4:00	pm.		
	
Paul	Mitchell	Scholarships	 for	Prospective	Students–	Paul	Mitchell	has	scholarships	 for	students	 interested	 in	 the	beauty	
industry.	The	scholarship	aims	to	assist	prospective	students	dedicated	to	academic	excellence	and	charitable	service	to	finance	
a	 portion	 of	 their	 education.	 Students	 (at	 least	 17)	must	meet	 a	 GPA	 requirement	 (3.0),	 attendance,	 and	 provide	 an	 essay	
regarding	community	service.	Deadline	is	July	31,	2015	–	go	to	paulmitchell.edu/seventeen.	
	
	

 



 

 

 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Complimentary	custom	mouth	guards	are	available	for	all	BHHS	athletes.	Please	contact	the	office	of	Dr.	Douglas	Galen	at	
(310)	855‐1000	to	arrange	your	appointment.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
“No	Place	For	Hate”	Club	meets	every	Tuesday	at	lunch	in	Room	300;	any	questions	see	Mr.	Brown	in	House	B.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Seniors:	Do	you	have	your	graduation	announcements	to	send	to	your	friends	and	relatives?	If	you	haven’t	ordered	any	it’s	ok.	
There	are	a	small	amount	of	announcements	for	sale	in	the	student	store	for	only	$1.50	each.	
	
ATTENTION	GRADUATING	SENIORS	‐	do	you	have	a	parent	or	grandparent	who	also	graduated	from	Beverly?		Please	email	
the	Alumni	Association	for	special	recognition	at	graduation.		Email:	Bhhsalumni@yahoo.com		
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


